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The Laurel Trust wishes to thank schools for all they have 

achieved for children and communities over the last year and 

to offer collaborations of primary schools, early years and 

special settings an immediate opportunity to apply for funding 

to engage in action-led research. The proposed research must 

focus on an area of deprivation and disadvantage and improve 

outcomes for children and their families. 

The grants are designed to support groups of schools 
to work together to re-imagine education in our current 
world, and to place emphasis on a culture rooted in 
emotional and academic resilience.

Details of how to 
apply will appear 

on the Laurel 
Trust website on 
23 APRIL 2021

The application 
round will close

at 5pm on 
18 JUNE 2021

for more information visit:

www.laureltrust.org.uk


